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Promoting happy, healthy and sustainable living at Hill 

House and beyond. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back!  

We’ve had some incredible progress since the 

summer, with everyone working hard to keep our 

One Planet Living initiatives moving forward. 

Harvest Festival was a smash hit in October, 

the children shopped for fresh soup ingredients 

in a pop-up Farm shop, and enjoyed a visit from 

a Big Green Tractor Our Eco-Cabin continues to 

provide a warming outdoor learning space, and 

we look forward to some huge developments in 

the allotment and lower field very soon!  

 

October Half Term saw many wonderful things 

for our Young People! 

Pumpkin soup and beetroot houmous are just 

some of the wonderful items we’ve had on the 

Let’s eat café menu recently – all picked fresh 

by our YP from our very own allotment!  
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The children made some stunning autumn leaf decorations, learning about their 

local environment and bringing about the new season.  

 

We also had a brilliant beach clean using a litter picker, all helping towards our 

OPL curriculum! Holiday Club colouring in our beautiful Eco-Cabin was well 

received, and new flower bulbs were planted for the spring. 🌺🌻🌼🌷 
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Our Young People are continuing their work 

experience with the New Forest Fruit Farm, and 

this week brings our first trip to PedALL – a 

fantastic organisation who support EVERYONE to 

keep cycling right 

here in the New 

Forest with their 

broad range of 

bike shapes and 

sizes.  

 
 
 
 

 

  

 

    
       *EXCITING NEWS* 

Green Dragon’s Den is making a 

comeback for 2025 – this involves 

teams presenting ideas to increase 

our sustainability at HHS. We would 

LOVE for everyone to start planning 

any potential projects. All ideas 

welcome! 

Stay tuned for more… 

 

The Department for Education has 

also set sustainability targets for 

each school, which means putting 

together a team of green keen 

people.  

If you would like to put your name forward for this, please email myself or Kate. 
 

‘We will increase opportunities for all children and young people to: 

spend time in nature and learn more about it…  

…become actively involved in the improvement of their local 

environment’ 

Department for Education 
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